M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent

Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson

Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
February 1, 2018
RE:

Surplus Property
Various property was left in the building donated by Toyota. Some property will be retained for use in the Ignite Institute or in our schools.

A process is currently taking place to identify and appraise items that will be retained for future use by the district.  Presently, four (4) cranes, several interior overhead doors, one (1) bailer and some miscellaneous electrical components have been identified for auction to the highest bidder.  Asset appraisal will continue, specific to the mechanicals of the HVAC system and kitchen equipment in consultation with architects and engineers.
The Board is requested to declare the cranes, overhead doors, bailer and other items as surplus and approve sale.   Additional items identified as surplus through appraisal and construction will be sold or disposed.  An itemized list will be maintained for all items, in accordance with Board Policy, as presented.
